
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for COVID-19 Recovery and Pathways for Latinas to Return to the 
Workforce Program in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Latina Coalition of Silicon Valley, located at 
1346 The Alameda, Suite 7-293, San Jose, CA 95126. 
 
The funding would be used to access the acute impacts of COVID-19 on Latinas in Silicon 
Valley and propose targeted, recovery solutions to prepare Latinas with skills to reenter the 
workforce and obtain higher paying jobs. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


